
Michelle Chapin Presents to Tax 
Section Meeting of the Greater 
Washington Society of CPAs
Michelle Chapin was a featured presenter at the Tax Section meeting of the Greater 
Washington Society of CPAs on August 8, 2014.

She explored changes in the Maryland and DC estate tax laws, as well as how accountants and other 
financial service providers can more effectively communicate the importance of estate planning to their 
clients. Michelle is a member of the firm’s Estate Planning, Estate & Trust Administration and Tax practice 
groups.
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